Parish comments

From: Heslerton Parish Council
Sent: 02 November 2020 13:23
To: Development Management Subject: 20/000703/MFUL

Afternoon

Heslerton Parish Council have received complaints about the increase number of caravans on this
site. The number of people living in these vans could exceed the existing number of residents in East
Heslerton. The Parish Council wishes to object for this reason.

Regards
Chris Adnitt

Clerk to Heslerton Parish Council
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